
Brookline Listers   

   

Monthly Meeting/Activities   

   

February 23, 2015   

   

Those Present:  Marsha Omand, Doug Woods, and Don Gokey   

   

The following documents were reviewed: 

Lister Training Opportunities…we plan to attend NEMRC training seminar in Rutland when date is 

posted; 

Reappraisal Fund Assets; 

Reconciliation of April, 2014 Grand List (which includes education property value for Brookline); 

Emails. 

 

We updated our plans for upcoming property site visits to determine if property values need to be 

adjusted (up or down). 

 

We were unable to access the NEMRC website for administrative purposes.  

   

Our next meeting is scheduled for 6 p.m. on Monday, March 30, 2015.     

   

Respectfully submitted,   

   

   

Marsha Omand                         Doug Woods                         Don Gokey   

   

   

   

   


